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Firstly, I would like to express my gratitude to the dedicated and
passionate teachers who work tirelessly to provide a nurturing and

stimulating learning environment for our students. Your commitment to
excellence and holistic education is truly commendable.

To our beloved students, you are the heart and soul of our school.
Your enthusiasm, curiosity, and resilience inspire us every day.

Remember, education is not merely about gaining knowledge but also
developing character, empathy, and a love for lifelong learning.

Embrace the opportunities that come your way and strive for excellence
in all that you do.

Parents, your unwavering support and partnership are invaluable. Thank
you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children.
Together, let us continue to foster a strong home- school collaboration

that nurtures the growth and success of our students.
In conclusion, I am confident that together we can achieve great things.
Let us continue to strive for excellence, embrace diversity, and foster a

culture of kindness and respect. Remember, as St.
Joseph's English Medium School, we are not just individuals, but a family

working towards a shared vision of shaping tomorrow's leaders.
Wishing you all a successful and fulfilling academic year ahead.

Mrs. Anuradha Prashant Pore



SPECIAL ASSEMBLY ON ALL INDIA
SECONDARY SCHOOL EXAMINATION













An exhibition dedicated to science and art is

scheduled for February 22, 2025, at St. Joseph

English Medium School, highlighting the projects

and artworks developed by the students.





Psychologist Dr. Santosh Machale conducted a

session for parents on February 22, 2025. The

session focused on the topic of 'Ideal Parenting'










